
Ms. Debra Rowland
Executive Director& Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re: West Swanzey Water Company petition for PUC approval of SRF financing

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Enclosed is West Swanzey Water Company’s original and seven copies of its
petition seeking PUC approval of State Revolving Fund financing. The financing is for
the redevelopment of well #2 and the replacement / repair of well # 2 pumping
equipment. The financing was contemplated in DW 10-159. If you have any questions
or comments, please call me at 207-282-5222 or email me at ~cphenpstcyr@yahoo.corn.
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February 17,

Sincerely,

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Sally Brown
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